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Circular No. SIS/037/2025-2026 10™ June2025

For the newly admitted students of KG1 & all the Grades

Dear Parent,
Greetings from Sharjah Indian School, Ghubaiba... ... ...

As informed earlier, according to the norms of the Sharjah Private Education Authority [SPEA], to
regularize the admission of your ward, parents are required to upload the required documents on the
SPEA website: https://daleel.spea.shj.ae

In spite of several reminders sent to you it has been noted that you have not uploaded the relevant
documents to register your ward in the SPEA’s Daleel platform.

Kindly note that 15% June 2025 is the last and final day to upload the documents failing which, your
ward will be removed from roll, admission will stand cancelled, the fees will not be refunded and the
school will not be responsible for any consequences regarding the same.

With regards

S

PRAMOD MAHAJAN
PRINCIPAL




